
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR NOVEMBER 16, 2014 
 
We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God’s self-revelation is made 
complete in the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers and presence make our 
worship service more complete. We pray that you may be strengthened and nourished as our 
community is enriched and uplifted by your presence among us. If you come as a visitor, we 
pray you will leave as a friend. Please sign our guest book. 
 

QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD’S WORD FOR YOU 
• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your United Thank Offering box.  
 
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

•Office Hour Change – Effective immediately, the office will be open on Tuesdays and 
Thursday from 9am-12noon unless otherwise noted in the bulletin or Tidings. 
•Secretary Office Day Change:   for the week of November 16, the office will be open on 
Wednesday and Thursday from 9am to 12Noon.  For the week of November 23, the office will 
be open on Tuesday only. 
•Mission Plate – From November 16 through December 14, our offerings in the mission plate 
will be for The Giving Tree at St. John Paul II, for Christmas gifts for families that register with 
them.  We will help make a family in our community truly feel the spirit of Christmas and 
hopefully hear the story of the birth of Jesus, our Savior.  
•Advent Traditions  & Wreath Making Workshop – November 30, following the 9:30am 
service, or December 1, 5-7pm.  Please sign up for this event. 
•Thanksgiving Service - We are invited to share in an Ecumenical service of Thanksgiving 
at Bethlehem Lutheran Church on Tuesday Nov. 26 at 7:00 p.m.   Furthermore, singers in our 
midst are invited to join a combined choir.  Andrew Kosiba, music director at Sturbridge 
Federated Church will hold a rehearsal on Tuesday, Nov. 18 at 7p.m. and if needs be a second 
rehearsal on Sunday Nov 23rd in the afternoon time to be determined.  Any questions please 
contact Andrew at kosiba001@gmail.com.  Come, let us join together in Giving Thanks. 
•The Winter Coat Closet will be open on Saturdays from 9am-11am in the Undercroft.  
Volunteers are needed to help run the Coat Closet on Saturdays.  If you are interested, please 
contact Chris McTigue via email at cmct@verizon.net.  Donations of gently used and cleaned 
coats are always accepted and in need. 
• How Can God Find Me? – Parish Center of St. Anne-St. Patrick Parish.  This program is a 
way to deepen our faith, strengthen our relationship with God by listening to other’s faith story.  
Please join us TODAY, November 16 @ 6:30pm.  All are welcome.  Refreshment will be 
served.   
 

CLASS INFORMATION: 

• “All Can Do" Kripalu Yoga Wednesdays @ 9am.   Hope to see you there!  Please contact 
instructor Sharon Palmer at (413) 245-3474 if you'd like to know more.  
•”Yoga Time” with Linda - Wednesday:  Adult Hatha Yoga class; NEW TIME! 7:00 - 8:45 

p.m. Fee $80 for 8 weeks or $12 drop-in. Questions, call Linda @ 508-615-3568  or e-mail her 
at  karayogi@yahoo.com.   
•Tai Chi Class is on Friday at 7:30am. (No class the last Friday of the month) 
 



 


